
       Towpath Closure Affecting Shropshire Way Between Bridge 83, Redwith Bridge & Bridge 84, Pryces Bridge 

             

The towpath will be closed from Redwith Bridge to Pryces Bridge as part of the planned works to re-line the canal bed and wash 

walls until the 30/10/2020. Public access will be retained at Redwith Bridge providing access to the North and Crickheath Bridge 

to provide access to the South.  To follow the Shropshire Way Main Route please use alternate route through Morton as shown. 


